
UPHILL VILLAGE

Summer
Fete

We need donations to make the day happen so please support us
as much as you can - details of donations are below. And if you can
help on the day, even for just 30 minutes, please get in touch. If you

can help in any way, please message us on Facebook or drop an
email to contact@uphillprimaryptfa.org.uk. 

KEY DATES

21st
June

WITH THE SUMMER FETE ALMOST UPON US WE
NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE THE EVENT HAPPEN. 

On Friday 21st June, children are invited to come to school in their own
sportswear for our Wake & Shake activity and donate a bottle of something
for the tombola. Whether it’s shampoo, ketchup or gin, the PTFA team will
be in the front playground collecting at drop-off.  

24th
June

Raffle tickets should have already come home in book bags. Please try to sell
as many as you can and return the ticket stubs & money as soon as possible
to the office in a sealed envelope marked “Raffle Tickets”. By 24th June at
the latest. 

24th
June

We need bags filled with assorted gifts like chocolates, sweets, small toys,
crayons, hair accessories etc… for the Mystery Bag Sale. Bags will be sent
home from 14th June with collection bins in the playground on the week
beginning 24th June.

24th
June

We need donations of old/new toys, including soft toys, in good
condition, for our toy stall. There will be marked bins for donations in
the front playground for week beginning 24th June.

28th
June

We are in need of cakes (homemade, or shop bought) for refreshments on
the day. Cakes must not contain nuts and, if homemade, please ensure
you list ingredients for allergies. Please put donated cakes on the table in
the playground on Friday 28th June.

29th
June
12-4pm

https://m.me/uphillPrimaryPTFA
mailto:contact@uphillprimaryptfa.org.uk

